
On 16 June, the Director of the Observatory 
hosted a dinner gathering for 80 Friends 
of the Observatory volunteers to thank 
them for their support on the Observatory’s 
2015 Open Day. Certificates of merits for 
outstanding docents and volunteers in 2014 
were also presented at the event.

On 16 and 26 June, the Observatory organised two meteorological 
talks for the media. The lectures discussed common meteorological 
terminologies, interpretation of the 5-day tropical cyclone track 
forecast track map as well as climate myths, with a view to promoting 
understanding of meteorology among journalists. 

On 19 June, Mr MOK Hing-yim, Senior Scientific Officer, attended the kick-off meeting 
of the collaboration project on "Land-sea joint measurement of the 3-dimensional 
crustal structure and fault lines in the Pearl River Estuary Region" at the Earthquake 
Administration of Guangdong Province. 

Happy Business

For details of the activities, please visit:
http://www.hko.gov.hk/wisnew.htm

http://www.hko.gov.hk/hkonews/indexe.htm

On 8 May, Observatory staff visited CLP’s GreenPlus 
Resort and hydroponic farm in Kwu Tung. Having learnt 
about various energy saving measures and different ways 
of hydroponic farming, the participants gained a deeper 
understanding on the use of renewable energy.
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